
MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:  Mayor Kogon and Members of Council  

FROM:  Gregory D. Herrett, CPA, CA 
  Chief Administrative Officer 
 
DATE:  June 17, 2019 

SUBJECT: Request for Assistance – Mural Removal 

 

Attached is a letter received from Mr. Kevin Nelson requesting financial assistance for the 
removal of the North Nova Highlanders Mural from his building at 10 Havelock Street. 

It is noted that elsewhere on the agenda for this evening’s meeting Council will be considering 
Gritty to Pretty 2.0, providing assistance to business owners with the façade of their buildings. It 
is suggested that Mr. Nelson be encouraged to apply to that program for funding in enhancing 
the outside of his building. 

 


